

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

August 12, 2022

Principal Message

Thank you for being an amazing community. It brought great joy to welcome all our Madonna students and families back to campus for our first full week of school. The teachers and I look forward to an incredible year filled with lasting memories. Please make sure to stop by and say hello!

Mr. Evans



Wed. 8/17 at 5:30

Please join the monthly PTA meeting at 5:30pm. We will discuss some of the amazing events that kick off the year! Fri. 8/19 at 10:45

Back to School Mass!!
Let's welcome Father
Geraldo and join your
student(s). 1 service hour
awarded to every family
who is attends mass



Cookie Dough Fundraiser

Have your students sell!!
This PTA fundraiser sets the groundwork for our
Art/Music program.



Student Council voting starts next week. If you have an opportunity this weekend, I ask you talk to your student about voting and the importance of making a choice. We have some amazing leaders stepping up in middle school and students should listen carefully to all the candidates.

August 12, Issue 1 Page 1